## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of September 7, 1967 Members present: Robert M. Chase, Acting Chairman Roland G. Beauregard David E. Andrews

Meeting was called to order by the Robert Chase, Acting-Chairman, in the absence of Francis Prior. The regular order of business was dispensed; there were no objections.

Leo A. Demers, Land Surveyor, showed a tracing of two (2) lots on Mann Street for Richard Demers. After discussion Demers said he would consult with the Zoning Board and return at a future meeting.

Board members reviewed a plan of Judy Lane with Donald Thayer who discussed access into his property from Judy Lane.

A written request for release of monies held in escrow by the Woonsocket Institution For Savings was received from Aldo Gramolini for lots in the Country Club Estates Subdivision. A letter of approval was received from the Water Dept. for Rome Ave. and Fairlane Drive in the subdivision. Chase said the board is not certain that all requirements have been met and board members agreed to request Gramolini to come in to review these requirements.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Andrews and (2) by Beauregard. Unan.

A bill in the amount of \$1.63 was approved for payment for book binders.

There being no further business before the board, meeting was adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joon m Giard

Joan M. Giard, Clerk